
 
 
From: Bryan Crum [mailto:crumx034@d.umn.edu]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 10:08 AM 
To: Council 
Subject: Stand Up for a Superior Street for All People 
 
Dear Councilors, 

My name is Bryan Crum and I am one of your constituents. As a young person in Duluth, I believe that in order to retain 
young talent Duluth needs to take steps for the future of our city.  
 
I am emailing to ask you to reject the current Superior Street Plan which does not include bike lanes. It is feasible to 
include pedestrian space, protected bike lanes, driving lanes, and on-street parking in an 80 foot space. Turn down this 
plan and put more research into creating a design that is safe for ALL people.  
 
This is an issue of equity, safety, health, environment, economics, and the future vision of our city.  
 
We CAN do better than this current design. Please do not pass up a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity to make Duluth great.  
 
Thank you, 
Bryan Crum 
 


